
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us 

 

BREAKFAST/SNACK:  CINNAMON ROLL, YOGURT AND FRUIT.  LUNCH:  TURKEY PASTRAMI SANDWICH, 
VEGGIE STICKS, EDAMAME, SALAD AND /OR FRUIT. 
  

TODAY IS 
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2020 

Special Schedule: 
PERIOD 2, QUARTER 1 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 
46 or YouTube channel Lunabroadcast1831.  If no TV 
access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  
Mahalo! 
 
Marching Band Students:  Please check your Google Classroom for the 
virtual Meeting information next week Monday. If you are not in the 
classroom, please let Mr. Carlos or Mrs. Carlos know. Their emails are 
myron_carlos@lahaina.k12.hi.us or jayme_carlos@lahaina.k12.hi.us 
 
Attention AP Students! All students must register for their AP courses 
on College Board. The steps to register is on the school webpage, email, 
or the school Facebook page. 
 
AP payments are due next Thursday, October 1st by 4:30pm. Payment 
must be made in cash or money order (made out to Lahainaluna High 
School) and dropped in the AP Payments box on the counter in the main 
office. Make sure the student's name is clearly printed on the envelope 
with the name of each exam they are taking. 
 
AP exam fee is $95 per exam. 
There is an AP fee reduction if student qualifies for free or reduced 
lunch. It’s $12 per exam. 
All payments are final, there will be no refund if the student decides not 
to take the exam in May. 
If students who did not register to take the exam decides later that they 
want to take the exam they will be charged an additional $40 per exam. 
 
Mahalo! 
 
This week’s photo request is disruptions. Got any? If you do, please 
upload it to www.hjeshare.com. The password is Lunas. It’s case 
sensitive so make sure it’s Capital L and then the rest is in lower case. 
Mahalo! 
 
Did you do your Panorama ED survey?  If you didn’t, please complete it 
by September 25th.  Students can access their surveys by entering their 
student ID at surveys.panoramaed.com/hidoe. Mahalo for your help! 
 
Class of 2021 Seniors! Believe it or not, the time is already here to start 
ordering your caps and gowns. The great news is that you can do this all 
online! Check your school email for the links to ordering. It is very 
important you follow the directions!!! You need to make sure that you 
are ordering through the Lahainaluna section of this website to make 

sure you get the correct cap and gown!!! There can only be 1 checkout 
per student. 
 
Some important notes on this: 
1. All caps and gowns will be sent to Ms. Ellis at the school and will be 
distributed to you when it's time. 
2. DEADLINES: 
12/1: $20 late fee for any orders on or past this date  
3/1: $40 late fee for any orders on or past this date 
4/11: NO orders accepted past this date   
3. Diploma cover is included in price and will be delivered in bulk to the 
school 
4. You can order other things online, including class rings. But it's 
important that it's done through the Lahainaluna page. All extra items 
will be sent to you directly. Only the caps and gowns and diploma covers 
will come to the school. 
5. Brochures will be passed out to you on picture day so you can flip 
through those before you order other fun graduation things.  
 
Check out the brochure on the school website in case you need to 
contact Balfour about anything. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please email Ms. Ellis at jacquelyn_ellis@lahaina.k12.hi.us during the 
weekdays (Monday to Friday). Mahalo! 
 
School Pictures will be on Tuesday September 29th and Wednesday 
September 30th from 8 am to 3 pm at the Football Stadium.  Check the 
link at the school website or our daily bulletin for more information or 
you can visit Nagamine Photo Maui website nagaminephotomaui.com , 
hover over School Portraits, Click on Lahainaluna High School 2020-
2021.  On the site, it has the times to get your photo taken.  School 
Pictures will be on Tuesday September 29th and Wednesday September 
30th from 8 am- 3 pm at the Football Stadium go to this link for more 
information http://www.nagaminephotomaui.com/lhs-underclass-
2020-2021.html 
 
Anyone wants to join Nature Club? If you are interested or have 
questions about this new club, Please email Amy Khoang 
at: akhoang22@lahaina.k12.hi.us Mahalo! 
 
Want to join the Book Club? If you are interested, please let Ms. Nakata 
know at tara_nakata@lahaina.k12.hi.us. Hope to hear from you soon! 
 
Attention all Aloha Club members. We will be having our first meeting 
of the year on Monday, September 28 at 2:00 pm. Please check our 
Google Classroom for the meeting agenda and Webex link. Can't wait to 
see you there! 
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